NATIONAL COMPANY LAW TRIBUNAL
AHMEDABAD BENCH
AHMEDABAD

NOTICE

In view of the fact that one of the employees of
NCLT, Ahmedabad Bench has been tested positive for
COVID-19, the Courts as well as office of NCLT,
Ahmedabad Bench shall remain closed for two days, i.e.
on 30t September, 2020 and 1st October, 2020. All the
matters, which are adjourned to these dates, shall be

notified in due course.

By Order,
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29.09 .2020 Deputy Registrar



